
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
 

Please, please help the URI students and do not limit housing to 3 people. This 
creates a lack of housing for students by lowering the amount of houses 
available as well as increasing the amount of rent students are forced to 
pay.  We are not guaranteed housing at URI after freshman year. I will not be 
able to continue my studies if I can’t find affordable housing. Allowing 4 or 5 
students poses no more threat or danger to the community than 3. It is a random 
number that is not based on any real research to suggest anything changes.  
We need your assistance. Please do not turn your backs on the youngest voters. 
 
 

Thank you, 
Chase Crimeni 
 


